
Great Hollands Bowls Club 
 

Minutes of the Executive Committee Meeting held via Zoom on 21 May 2020 
 
1. ATTENDANCE AND APOLOGIES  

Present: Graham Cripps (GC) President, Ken Perrett (KP) Treasurer, Irene Stow (IS) Secretary, John Hills (JH) 
Club House Manager, Club Captain, Henry Bone (HB) Chairman, Olive Bambury (OB) 
 
Apologies:  None 
 
2. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING  
Minutes of 14 May 2020 were agreed and approved by KP and seconded by GC. 
 
3. MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES  ACTIONS  
Item 5 – IS has sent the minutes of 30 April to members 
Item 5 – JH has spoken to the Council and they are happy for the green to open on 1 June 2020. 
Item 10 – IS has responded to all the Member’s emails. 
Item 12 – JH has spoken to the Alarm company and things should be sorted once the lockdown is over. 
 
4. SECRETARY’S REPORT 
IS had nothing to report. 
 
5. TREASURER REPORT  
KP  said unfortunately we didn’t get the grant that he applied for from Sport England Emergency 
Community Fund.  
KP also reported that Neil Lofthouse has sold the barstock and the Club has made £97.00. 
The Barclays on line account should hopefully be in operation by the end of May. 
KP also reported that he has managed to pay money into the bank via the Post Office. 
  
6. CLUB HOUSE MANAGER’S REPORT  
JH had nothing to report. 
 
7. CLUB CAPTAIN’S REPORT 
OB had nothing to report 
 
8. OPENING THE BOWLS CLUB 
A very long and intense discussion was held on opening the bowls, club how and when. 
KP to send email to members explaining how it will work once the green is open. 
 KP 
9. ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
OB  said  we could have a small cool cabinet for nothing if we wanted.  It was agreed by the committee 
that we would like it. 
 
10 DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING  
 
The next meeting will be on 28 May 2020 at 3.00pm via Zoom. 
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 16.15. 
 
 
President.......................................................... Date.......................................  


